Q ‘\Q ICANN Security and Stability

Advisory Committee

4 May 2023

Subject: SSAC2023-08: SSAC Participation in the Subsequent Procedures Implementation
Review Team

To: Lars Hoffman, Senior Director, Policy Research and Stakeholder Programs,
ICANN

Thank you for inviting the SSAC to nominate a representative and an alternate to the Subsequent
Procedures (SubPro) Implementation Review Team (IRT). At this time, the SSAC is not
nominating a formal representative or alternate to serve on the IRT. SSAC members have been
notified of the ability to participate as individuals.

Rod Rasmussen
Chair, ICANN Security and Stability Advisory Committee



